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   9th February 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,
This year World Book Day falls on Thursday 2nd March and as a school we are eager to continue supporting children to develop a love for reading.  Each year we have a variety of activities throughout the week to mark the occasion and this year we would like to host our own book fair from Monday 27th February to Thursday 2nd March.  

It would be greatly appreciated if you could help to make the book fair a success by donating any unwanted children’s books.  The idea is to have as many children’s books donated as possible, the books would then be grouped into age appropriate categories suitable for reading abilities across P1 to P7.  Please consider picture books, early readers, young readers, first chapter books and novels.  Throughout the week children would have an opportunity to bring money into school to purchase some ‘new’ books to add to their collection at home to help support their reading development and foster a love of reading.  
Books do not need to be brand new; they can be books that your child has read and no longer need but must be in good condition for others to buy.  As Spring is around the corner the half term break may be a good opportunity to clear out books that have been used to make room for some ‘new’ ones.  Books will be reasonably priced for children to purchase, and all money raised from our book fair will go towards school funds to purchase resources for the children of Mullaglass.  This approach will benefit your child, their school and help support our Eco Council’s mission to protect the environment.  

The book fair will be setup by Ms Doyle but led by our Student Council who will be eager to assist with book sales!  

Please leave book donations into school by Wednesday 23rd February. 
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It would be great if family and friends could get involved to help make our book fair a success.  If you have any queries, please contact Ms Doyle. 
Many Thanks 
Ms Doyle (Literacy Coordinator)  
